



Just

NAME:.....

DATE:.....

English

FINAL TEST

Pre- Teens 2



A) Read the text and answer the questions below. (30)

The life of a teenager in South Africa

My name is Buhle. I'm sixteen years old. I live with my parents in a house in Johannesburg, about 60 kilometres south of Pretoria, the capital of South Africa. There are two bedrooms. My parents have got one and I've got the other. I've got a younger brother but he lives with my grandmother.

I go to Greenside High School. The school is very near so I usually walk there. It's a big school with big classes. There are 56 students in my class. My teacher has a difficult job! English is my best subject but I like all subjects.

My main hobby is the Internet. At the moment I've got four websites. They're all about South Africa and life in South Africa. I want people to know about my country, about people's lives, and the things that South African teenagers like doing.

I love sports, and I can play hockey and volleyball very well. I also like the cinema, comics and all types of music. There's plenty to do in my neighbourhood at the weekend. There's a big cinema complex with twelve screens, a theatre, a huge sports centre and a big shopping mall. Last Saturday I went there with my friends. We watched an action movie and then ate some burgers. We had a great time!

I've got lots of plans for the future but my dream is to travel and visit other countries of the world.

1. Where is Buhle from?

.....

2. How many brothers or sisters has she got?

.....

3. How does Buhle's go to school?

.....

4. What are Buhle's websites about?

.....

5. What did Buhle do last Saturday?

.....

B) TENSES: Circle the correct option to complete the text. (10)



Mark 1(**IS - ARE**) Buhle's brother but he 2(**DOESN'T LIVE – ISN'T LIVING**) with her. Mark 3(**LIVE - LIVES**) with their grandmother in a small house.

Every day Mark 4(**GO - GOES**) to school in the morning and in the afternoon he 5(**HELPS – IS HELPING**) his grandmother in the house. He usually 6(**TIDY - TIDIES**) the house and then 7(**COOKS – IS COOKING**) their dinner. But today he 8(**ISN'T COOKING – DOESN'T COOK**). Mark and his family 9(**IS EATING – ARE EATING**) dinner in a restaurant now because it 10(**IS - WAS**) his birthday *yesterday*.

C) Complete the conversation with questions from the box. There are three extra questions. (20)

A.	Would you like to come with me?	E.	Who's your best friend?
B.	What do you like doing in your free time?	F.	How many websites have you got?
C.	What's your favourite subject at school?	G.	What are you writing about at the moment?
D.	Where do you live?	H.	Can you play any sports?

Delize, one of Buhle's classmates, is interviewing her for the school magazine.

Delize: Hi, Buhle! I'm asking students some questions for the school magazine. Do you have some time?

Buhle: Yes, sure.

Delize: Great. The first question is: **(1)** _____?

Buhle: I've got many interests but I really like working on my websites.

Delize: **(2)** _____?

Buhle: At the moment I've got four websites.

Delize: Really? That's amazing.

And **(3)** _____?

Buhle: Now I'm writing about life in South Africa.

Delize: Cool! **(4)** _____?

Buhle: Yes, I can play volleyball and hockey quite well.

Delize: The school magazine is organizing a party on Saturday.

(5) _____?

Buhle: Yes, sure. See you on Saturday!

D) Put the words in the right order to make correct sentences. (10)

1. things – **Buhle's** – her laptop - are – her mobile phone – favourite - and

.....

2. are – Buhle's desk – lots of – comics – **There** – on

.....

3. did – **Buhle** – her homework – last Friday

.....

.....

Choose ONE of the following topics and **write about 50 words**:

- your name
- age
- birthday
- home
- sports you like and your favourite sports star
- what you did yesterday

- his/her name
- occupation/job
- physical description
- personality
- abilities
- likes

[illegible]